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It has come to our attention various individuals and organizations are sending emails 
to people offering false employment opportunities with New Directions Behavioral 
Health. This scam involves creating and communicating through social accounts, 
visiting the www.ndbh.com website and references emails from email accounts not 
associated with New Directions. The individuals and organizations request personal 
and bank account information. Please do not engage with individuals offering 
unsolicited job opportunities from New Directions.  
 
How to avoid recruitment fraud 
To protect yourself from recruitment fraud please keep in mind: 

 New Directions recruiters use an email address that ends in @ndbh.com 

 New Directions follows a formal interview process with job applicants that 
always includes an in-person interview with a New Directions employee 

 New Directions does not request financial information during the recruiting 
process 

 
If you feel like your personal or financial information has been compromised, please 

contact your local authorities. You may also consider contacting your financial 

institution if you have shared banking information related to this scam. 

 
We are taking this matter seriously and working to terminate this fraudulent scheme. 
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